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Pattison, Helen 

From" 

Sent: 

To: 

Pattison, Helen 

21 March 2012 11’20 

Subject: Re: Gladys Richards (deceased) 

SENT FOR AND ON BEHALF OF JOHN WHITE 

Dear Prof Forrest 

We write with an important update. 

Please can you return to us with a timescale with regard to receiving your report. Also, separately, the 
Coroner has now moved back the date of the Inquest. He is looking at week commencing 17 September 
2012 with a time limit of five days. We anticipate that you would need to attend for one day, in about the 
middle of that week. 

Please can you contact John White as a matter of the utmost urgency concerning the proposed date for the 
Inquest and we look forward also to an update with regard to progress with your report. 

Thank you for your help, which is much appreciated. 

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

John White 

Helen Pattison 
Secretary to John White and Gemma Bailey 
Personal Injury and Clinical Negligence Practice Group 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9.00a.m. to 5.00p.m. 
Tuesday 8.30a.m. to 4.30p.m. 
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